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Surprise, AZ - – The Legislative District 29 Republican Committee is proud to announce its 
historic endorsement of Kevin Sartor for Mayor of Surprise. This is the first time in history that 
the committee has officially endorsed a candidate in the Surprise mayoral race, highlighting the 
significance of this election and the clear choice for principled leadership. 

Newly Elected Committee Chairperson Lisa Everett stated, "We are thrilled to endorse Kevin 
Sartor for Mayor of Surprise. Kevin's extensive military service, dedication to public safety, and 
commitment to fiscal responsibility make him the ideal candidate to lead our city. His values 
align with the principles we stand for, and we are confident in his ability to bring disciplined, 
strategic leadership to Surprise." 

The unprecedented nature of this endorsement is underscored by concerns about the other 
candidate in the race, Aly Cline. Cline has a history of donating to radical Democrats, including 
Bernie Sanders, Jon Ossoff, Raphael Warnock, and more; which raises questions about her 
alignment with the values of our community. Additionally, Aly Cline recently voted to raise the 
sales tax, a decision that burdens our families and businesses. 

"Kevin Sartor stands for the conservative values that our community cherishes," continued 
Everett. "In contrast, Aly Cline’s actions and affiliations with radical Democrats, coupled with 
her vote to increase sales tax, make it clear that she does not represent the best interests of 
our residents. We need a leader who prioritizes fiscal responsibility and the well-being of our 
community." 

The Legislative District 29 Republican Committee urges all voters to support Kevin Sartor in the 
upcoming election and ensure that Surprise continues to thrive under strong, principled 
leadership. 

 


